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MTU Constructing Mob Spawners 
Officials Cite the Need for more Loot 

DJ Benjamin 
 

Michigan Technological University is 

growing quickly, expanding into new 

programs and constructing dedicated 

buildings for existing programs.  The overall 

construction planning project is referred to 

as the “Master Plan”, and includes such 

projects as constructing the new H-STEM 

building between ChemSci and the EERC, 

expanding the Tennis Center and Memorial 

Union, and repurposing buildings like the 

Lakeshore Center and Harold Meese 

building.  The goal is to “Build the Future” 

and MTU’s place in it as a leading academic 

research institution first, and prominent 

university for STEM education second.   

Such a wide array of projects requires vast 

amounts of materials and cost.  As a 

consequence, MTU has decided to subsidize 

some of the cost by erecting a series of mob 

spawners on the East side of campus. These 

spawners take the form towers with dark, 

enclosed interiors, in which new students 

can spawn to help fund the university’s 

development and the President’s salary with 

their tuition.  Eventually, the campus Master 

Plan calls for a structure to be built around 

the spawners to house the students after 

they spawn in, temporarily named “East 

Hall” (“The Washington Football Team” of 

campus dorms halls, just less cool-sounding) 

until a donor offering an appropriate sum of 

cash money is found to name the hall 

after.  The idea is that students will be forced 

to leave the dorm building to face the biting 

cold and cross the highway at least 

occasionally, as there will be no dining hall 

in the new dorm building.  This will be the 

mechanism for drawing students out of the 

spawners, thus allowing the University to 

harvest their loot in the form of tuition. 

As the new installations certainly stand out, 

they have drawn attention from critics as 

well as the cushy-chaired corner-office folk 

who concocted the scheme in the first 

place.  The major resistance to the plan 

stems from doubts regarding the efficacy of 

the project in general.  The architects of the 

spawners did account for the fact that 

students generally require a light level of 7 

or less to spawn, with College of Computing 

students needing a light level of 5 or less, 

both helped by northerly latitude and winter 

semesters.  However, critics point out that 

the mob spawn chance in the towers is 

lessened due to the presence of the many 

unlit mines and tunnels below the ground, 

and the fact that there is a limit to the 

number of mobs spawning per chunk.  The 

moral question of extracting value from 

undergraduate students, the wellbeing of 

whom isn’t even the second priority behind 

research proficiency and university 

prestige, was obviously deemed not worth 

considering. 



!!MISSING!! 

THE ENTIRE GODDAMN SEASON OF WINTER 

  LAST SEEN DUMPING A METRIC ASSLOAD OF SNOW ALL OVER THE 

MIDWEST BEFORE FUCKING OFF TO GOD KNOWS WHERE 

 

ITS NICE THAT THE WEATHER IS WARM BUT WE KINDA NEED THIS SHIT FOR CARNI 

 

IF FOUND PLEASE LET HER KNOW SHE NEEDS TO GET HER ASS 

BACK TO WORK AND GIVE US SOME OF THAT GOOD-GOOD 

COLD IF YA KNOW WHAT I MEAN 

Hi, my name is Big Al, and I approve this message 


